National Geographic Society

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20036

LEONARD CARMICHAEL
VICE PRESIDENT FOR RESEARCH AND EXPLORATION

August 15, 1967

Dr. Antonio Jonch Director del Parque Zoologico de Barcelona Barcelona, Spain

My dear Dr. Jonch:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of your truly magnificent book: El Mundo Viviente.

The pictures in this book are outstanding and I am sure you will not be surprised when I speak with special appreciation of the picture that follows page 350 of the great white gorilla. What an animal!

May I take this opportunity to send you best personal greetings.

Sincerely yours,

Leonard Carmichael

Lanard Carmetrast

P. S. I am sending you under separate cover Dr. Jane Goodall's recent book on the chimpanzee. This was published by the National Geographic Society.